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Karen Price

From: Neil Aston-Baugh [Neil. Aston-Baugh@wmfs.net]
Sent: 20 June 2018 08:32

To: Licensing@walsall.gov.uk

Cc: saad@myshopgroup.co.uk

Subject: Fw: 498-500 pleck road premises license application

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments
uniess you are sure the content is safe.

I refer to the application for a premises licence for the above premises.

Currently there is insufficient information within the application to demonstrate that the public safety
objective will be adequately promoted.

I am led to believe that the original building regulations application to convert the flats above the shop did
not complete and was not issued with a final certificate.

My concerns are regarding confirmation of the fire separation standards between the chicken shop and
the flats above and the standard of the fire alarm system.

I have requested further information from the application but unfortunately | do not have this information
at present.

Due to the reasons set out above, The Fire Authority hereby makes representation to the application.

The representation will not be withdrawn until the Fire Authority is satisfied that the Public Safety
Objective will be adequately promoted in respect of the application.

Should you require any further information or clarification of my decision, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Regards

Neil Aston-Baugh

Fire Safety Officer -LEEPS Team
Tipton Fire Station

Alexandra Road

Tipton

West Midlands

DY4 7NZ

Tel: 07973 810 042 or,
0121 380 7500

Email : neil.aston-baugh@wmfs.net
Team Email: LEEPsTeams.Enquiries@wmfs.net
Fire Safety Admin Email firesafety.admin@wmfs.net

Making the West Midlands Safer
Follow us on Twitter: @WMFSFireSafety




